
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

WASHINGTON 

X-3495 

August 2, 1922. 

Memorandum for the Staff of the Federal Reserve Board. 

The Federal Reserve :Bank of Chicago is now occupying 
its new building, and mail for that bank, or officers thereof, 
should be addrassed as follows: 

First Class Mail: Post Office :Box 834, Chicago • 

.All other classes of mail, including mail in sacks: 
160 West Jackson Boulavard, Chicago~ 

John De LaMa. ter , 
Chief Cloark. 
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